
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

30.06.2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Post-Pembroke Careers Service 

 

As this extraordinary school year is drawing to a close, we would like to offer any ex-Year 11 students from 

Pembroke the opportunity for a careers interview to make sure their plan for post-16 destinations have been 

successful. 

 

I am writing to re-introduce myself as the Careers Leader at Pembroke Academy, and if your son or daughter has 

any questions about their planned course or training in September, or if you are concerned that their plans have 

changed and they do not have a backup option, I would love to invite them in for a careers meeting with me to 

talk through their ideas. I am in every morning and can arrange a confidential meeting in school to suit them. I am 

also available on email all through the summer holidays. 

 

 We collected destinations information from all of Year 11 before lockdown which indicated that everyone in Year 

11 had an offer of a placement from September, but we also realise that plans can change and other 

opportunities can become available. 

 

Support for students at this crucial time is a priority for all Pembroke students, both current and former, so I am 

writing to let you know that all students who leave Pembroke can still access the Careers Service for support with 

making decisions about the future for two years from the year they leave us. This support can take the form of 

email conversations or face to face careers guidance with me or the external advisers we will have at the 

Academy from Nottingham Trent University. 

 

We know that accessing careers guidance services is difficult in Lincolnshire. This makes it more problematic for 

young people to access quality face-to-face careers advice and guidance, which is one of the reasons we have 

extended this offer to our students’. This is also in line with University Careers Services’ who offer access for two 

years after graduation, so we feel this opportunity is in line with best practice in the careers sector. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions about the plans your son or daughter has made for their continuing 

education or training, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at Pembroke or by email on: 

adoughty@prioryacademies.co.uk Please also advertise this opportunity to your son or daughter – I am more 

than happy to offer support to them directly if they feel they need it. 

 

mailto:adoughty@prioryacademies.co.uk


 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Aggi Doughty 

Careers Leader 

 


